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INFORMATION RELEASE 
 
 

Vallejo Courthouse Fire Under Investigation                                             June 30, 2010 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
 
On June 30, 2010, at approximately 4:10 am, the Vallejo Fire Department received a fire 
alarm activation from the Vallejo Courthouse, which is located at 321 Tuolumne Street, 
Vallejo. The 3-alarm structure fire required a response from several fire agencies including 
Crockett, Benicia, Napa, and the Cordelia Fire District. The fire was eventually brought 
under control with damage mainly centered in the Court’s Criminal Division offices.   
 
Investigators from the Napa-Solano Fire Investigations Unit responded to the scene to 
investigate the cause and origin of the fire. Their investigation determined the fire to be an 
act of arson. Detectives from the Solano County Sheriff’s Office responded to the scene to 
conduct the criminal investigation relating to this case, which is ongoing. 
 
The Solano County Courthouse in Vallejo was closed for business on this date. Anyone with 
business before the court occurring over the next several days is asked to call (707) 207-7475 
to confirm appearance dates.  
 
Anyone with any information about this case is asked to contact the Solano County Sheriff’s 
Office at (707) 421-7090 or Crimestoppers at (707) 644-STOP. 
 
 
Contact 
Lieutenant Gary Faulkner 
Public Information Officer 
(707) 784-1490   Office 
gfaulkner@solanocounty.com  
 
 


